


2020-07-14 TWS Minutes


Attendees & Representation


Sukhdev Kapur Prabhjot Singh Sethi Casey Cain Daniel Pono Takamori Jared Linley Soujanya R M Subramanian M


Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Show the [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items
- General Topics
 - Operator Framework
 - work plan for DPDK upstream to 19.11
 - Architecture Discussion
 - Release Planning
 - C++11 support

■  Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

■  Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

■  Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

■  Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

- Infrastructure Meeting
- Any Other Topics

Minutes

Operator Framework

- [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) CRDs currently have too many dependencies.
- Juniper has also put a lot of work into this. Need to set guidelines for inbound projects and code review to meet IPR.
 - [Sukhdev Kapur](#) Juniper has no desire to have fork or proprietary solution. We would like to focus on an upstream version of the code.
 - Need API review.
 - [Sukhdev Kapur](#) & [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) to work together to set the scope and initial set of committers of the project and present to the TSC for approval.

Upstream DPDK

- [Sukhdev Kapur](#) Juniper is working on shifting to working in the upstream community but may need advice and support. Please provide your feedback to the team.

Infrastructure Meeting

- [Casey Cain](#) talked about the participation of the Infra meeting
 - It was agreed that the Infra meeting will continue as currently scheduled
 - [Jared Linley](#) [Casey Cain](#) [Daniel Pono](#) [Takamori](#) [Marek Chwal](#) will meet to discuss updating JIRA to better support the community
 - Will focus on Projects, Project Categories, Issue types, workflows and custom fields

Action items

- ✓ Casey Cainto send a Doodle poll to set up a regular series of meeting for the Operator Framework discussion 14 Jul 2020
- ✓ Jared Linley to open a ticket on support.linuxfoundation.org to get permissions to the TF JIRA to help develop better workflows and issue types. 21 Jul 2020